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Dear Applicant  
 
Thank you for the interest you have shown in the position as Academy Principal at Castilion Primary School. 
 
I am stepping up to the position of CEO in January and am keen to have the opportunity to show you around 
Castilion Primary School. Please do contact amadeushr@apat.org.uk to organise a tour in the next few weeks, so 
you can see all the school has to offer. 
 
The school has a strong, committed team, and great retention rates for staff that are keen to continue the schools 
drive for excellence. The pupils of our school are well behaved, eager to learn and ably supported by our parent 
body, who stand firmly behind the school. 
 

As part of the Amadeus Primary Academies Trust, you will join a passionate, enthusiastic team. The Academy 
Principal will receive the full support of the Trust Leadership Team and a comprehensive CPD Programme, 
committed to your continued development. 

This is an exciting time in our development as we continue to work hard to drive improvement in our academies. 
Through strong and purposeful leadership and high-quality teaching and learning, we are confident that we can 
have a positive impact upon the lives of young people, ensuring that all pupils achieve their potential, realise their 
aspirations; and are well prepared for the next stage of their lives. 

If you share our vision and passion for young people, are passionate about raising educational attainment and 
standards, and helping young people reach their full potential, you can make the difference at Castilion Primary 
and the Amadeus Primary Academies Trust. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Mr Peter Rhodes 
Executive Headteacher  
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